


Reconnecting the community during Social 
Distancing
The City of Batavia, the Batavia Chamber of Commerce and Batavia MainStreet 
know this has been a challenging time for the community. The three organizations 
worked together to create the initiative Batavia Reconnected. 

This is a program created to keep our residents informed and increase customer 
confidence that our businesses are taking measures to keep their facilities safe.

Included in the program:

Small Business Pledge; Small Business Grants; Public Dining; Public Awareness



The Pledge

More than 20 businesses in 
Downtown Batavia have 

committed and signed the pledge



Public Dining Areas



Covid 
Response 
Small 
Business 
Grants



Grant Recipients

Wilson Street Tavern, Bocaditos, and Oak 
& Swine 

Partnered together to purchase picnic tables 

to create a more permanent outdoor seating 

area for all three restaurants/bars


